

Catbrook Memorial Hall Management Committee

Minutes for the meeting held on Monday 4th October 2021

Present: Andy Pullan, (Chair), John Clarke (Sec), Phillip Robinson, Stephen Vass, Marion Griffin Liz Greatorex-Davies, Mark Loveday, Rose Stevens, Gretchen Mattison and Fiona Wilton

Apologies: Jill Westwood

Matters arising: - None save that John apologises for missing off Rose Stevens and Fiona Wilton as attendees at the last meeting.

Treasurer's Report: -

The accounts are looking very healthy: -

Current Account - £7,583.20

Savings Account - £21,012.25

Lottery account - £1,150

Chairman's Report:-

The chairman reported on the following matters

- There has been no interest from anybody to be the lead on coffee mornings so this event will be in abeyance until people feel more comfortable with meeting up as a group – Maybe in the spring????
- A visitor popped his head round the door – Jeremy Creasey - and suggested we could have a quiz on a Saturday night late January only 5 rounds this time and we would have to bring our own drinks.
- Andy reported that we have now got a brand new projector and sound system.
- Richard will do the films and it was suggested that we have a happy one before Christmas.

Future Events

- A Pub night on Friday 3rd December starting at 7pm to welcome. It will be a cash bar as we have no phone therefore unable to have a credit card payment system
 - Remembrance Sunday service will be arranged for Nov 14th. Marion says she will provide some cakes as it is expected that teas will be served.
 - The Carol Service on 19th December is hopefully going to be different to other years as it is in the planned 3 stops in the village starting of at the Village Green then up to the park and back to finish up at the hall for refreshments. Further information to follow.
 - It is planned that we will try to arrange a lantern-making event during November/early December. Fiona showed the committee an idea of what she could lead on, as there doesn't appear to be anyone else that could do this.
 - Gretchen suggested running an art class during the school half term. November 2nd – 5th. Phillip maybe able to provide some support. This idea will be promulgated by newsletter shortly.
- There was no other business the meeting closed at 1930

Next meeting proposed for Monday 1st November 2021 at 1900 (7pm)

Standing Agenda

1. Apologies
2. Confirmation of minutes of the last meeting
3. Matters arising
4. Treasurers report
5. Chairman's report
6. Future events and planning
7. Hall duty person
8. Any Other Business
9. Date and Time of next meeting